
REQUEST FOR 
QUALIFICATIONS 

 
2024-012 

 
CKTP Solids and Liquid Hauled 

Waste Upgrades 
General 

Contractor/Construction 
Manager Services 

 
 

Response Deadline: Wednesday, March 14, 2024 @2:00 PM 
The Kitsap County Sewer Utility (Owner) is requesting Statements of Qualifications 
(SOQs) from prospective General Contractor/Construction Managers (Respondents) for 
Preconstruction Services and Construction Services for the Central Kitsap Treatment 
Plant (CKTP) Solids and Liquids Hauled Waste (LHW) Upgrades Project (Project) under 
the Heavy Civil Construction process of the Revised Code of Washington (RCW) 39.10. 
This Request for Qualifications (RFQ) invites SOQs to be submitted by Respondents 
according to the requirements set forth in this RFQ including the format and content 
guidelines in Section 5 (SOQ Submission Requirements). Pursuant to RCW 39.10, 
Alternative Public Works Contracting Procedures, the Owner intends to award a contract 
for GC/CM services utilizing a streamlined two-step competitive process to select the most 
qualified Respondent (Contractor). 
 

Complete [RFQ] information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or purchasing@kitsap.gov 
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